Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region VI - Western Visayas
DIVISION OF AKLAN
Kalibo, Akian

September 20, 2018
To:  Public Schools District Supervisors
Principals/Head Teacher Iin-Charge of the District
Heads of Public/Private Elementary, Secondary and Integrated Schools

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:

Please be informed that application form for the Phifippine Educational
Placement Test (PEPT) is available at the School Governance and Operations
Division {SGOD) Office, Division Office, Kalibo, Aklan ¢/o SEPS Rita M. Rey/EPSt
June R. Patricio.

Deadline for the submission of requirements will be on October 1, 2018.

Immediate dissemination of this Division Letter is highly appreciated.

Very truly yours,

SALVADZR 0. OCHAVQO, Jr., Ed.D., CESO VI

Schools Division Superintendent
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“May Ratawhayan ag Raliapayan sa among mga escuelahan.”




